
Voter Registration Processes 

1. Voter registration forms are requested annually in May by the Vice Chancellor of Student 
Services.  

2. An email specifically regarding voter registration is distributed annually (early September) to 
each student enrolled in Southern Arkansas University Tech. The email includes a voter 
registration form that is specific to the state in which the student has permanent residency. The 
email also includes voting facts and information for the student, along with the locations on 
campus where voter registration forms may be obtained.  


